
    
 

ACES-NM/CIE-NM 2017 2st Meeting & Seminar 
 

10 am-12:30 pm, Saturday, April 8, 2017 

Room B116 UNM Domenici Center for HSC 

(see attached map for a driving direction) 

 

Lunch provided 

Please RSVP to Dr. Chun Fu’s email: fcfuchun@yahoo.com by Thursday, April 6, 2017 for head count 

 

10:00-10:15 am  Sign-in & registration 

10:15-10:20 am  Introduction 

10:20-11:20 am   

 

Allergy and Clinical Immunology 

 

Shanze (Sam) Wang (王 山 泽), MD, PhD 

Allergy Partners of Albuquerque, NM 

 

Abstract:  Dr. Wang will explain the concepts of immune system, immune response, antigen, and then allergy, 

immune deficiency and autoimmune disease. He will discuss in more details about the common environmental 

allergies, including allergic rhinitis, allergic conjunctivitis, and asthma.  Then he will talk about food allergies 

in more details.  He will also discuss briefly about a few skin disorders related to allergies, such as eczema 

(allergic dermatitis), hives (urticarial) and swelling (angioedema). Drug allergies are also common, and some 

drugs could be tested. Some gastrointestinal (GI) disorders are related to food allergies and also environmental 

allergies. Many people have reactions to bee stings or ant bites. Anaphylaxis means severe or systemic reaction 

and is an emergency. Patients should carry epinephrine auto-injectors (Epipen or Auvi-Q or generic) all the 

time. Immune deficiency is a relatively rare but severe disorder, and patients should be evaluated and managed 

by an allergist/immunologist.  

 

 

Biography:  Dr. Wang obtained his MD in 1984 at Second Military Medical University, School of Medicine, 

Shanghai, China, and Ph.D. in 1999 in Clinical Immunology at Flinders University, South Australia.  From 

1999 to 2006, he was a Postdoctoral Fellow for 2 years, and then a Faculty as an Associate Scientist at the 

Asthma and Immunology Program, Lovelace Respiratory Research Institute, Albuquerque, NM.  He returned 

to clinical track in 2006, as a Resident Physician of Internal Medicine at UNM, and then did his Fellowship in 

Allergy and Immunology from 2009 to 2011 at National Jewish Health and the University of Colorado, Denver. 

He got back to Albuquerque, in 2011 and joined Allergy Partners of Albuquerque, and has been working as 

an Allergist and Clinical Immunologist.  

 

 

11:20-12:20 am (in Mandarin Chinese) 

 

Interior Design 

 

Christopher Tracy 

In-house interior designer, American Home 

The topics will include:  

1-  Design basics: walk thru the design process - floorplan, focal point, fusion, function, plan, quality; 



2-  Walk thru styles: modern, mid-century modern, traditional, transitional (eclectic), traditional, classic; 

3-  Quality vs. value: investing in furniture that fits your lifestyle, quality, brands and customization; 

4-  Working with a designer: Expectations, assistance in fusing styles together, accessories, soft goods, space 

planning, fabric options. 

 

Biography:  Christopher Tracy is a professional interior designer who handles anything from small residential 

color consultations to large commercial renovations.  Born and raised in New Mexico, he earned a Bachelor 

of Fine Arts from UNM. After finishing his bachelor's degree, he earned an AAS in Interior Design from Santa 

Fe Community College. Christopher's personal style is diverse and eclectic—he favors Mexican folk art, 

American colonial antiques, and modern twists on the traditional. However, he's well-versed in all design 

idioms, and is always ahead of the trends.  Currently he holds a position at American Home as their in-house 

interior designer.  

   

Driving Directions: 
 
1.  Take I-25 souh to exit 225 (Lomas Blvd). Merge onto Frontage Rd. 
2.  Turn left onto Lomas Blvd. 
3.  Turn left onto Yale Blvd. 
4.  At traffic roundabout, continue straight to stay on Yale Blvd. 
5.  Park car in M-Lot on right side of Tucker and walk east to the Domenici Center on the corner 

of Stanford Dr. and Marble Ave. 
6.  Look for directional signs to find the room 
 
 
 

 

Please RSVP by e-mail t by 
Thursday, April 30, 201  for head count for lunch 


